
Oppose SB 977-1 because it would allow the default taking of a citizen’s property right while stripping 

away the property holder’s access to effectual redress by creating a lop-sided legal process. 

 

Just another law trying to slip through that would unjustly take our rights away. Water rights are 

valuable and shall remain protected for the private owner.  The law shall not change or amend for the 

benefit of government control! 

 

Zach Russell 

Property owner and water rights owner 

 

 


